Parent Teacher Oonferenogs‘

Our tedchers have been working on assessments with each child in their class and
they have completed a Developmental RPeport. The report includes where the
children are in tferms of social skills, emotionadl development, motor skills (Fine and
large) as well as their dcademic preparedness. Conferences will be held on
Wednesday, February 12th and Thursday, February 12th. Tedchers have begun
readching out on how to gign up for a conference. If you have dny questions,
please reach out to your child’s feacher. There i€ no school on these two days.
Parent/Tedcher conferences are a specidl time for discussing your child’s
progress. We kindly ask that only parents atfend to ensure a focused and
productive conversation. Thank you for your understanding!

i

Preschool Registration 2025-202¢

Precchool registration is in £ull swing! Our classes are Filing up very quickly and
some classes are diready full. If you haven’t registered your child for next school
year, PLEASE do o as soon as possible. Let us know iff you need assistance with
our new Five Star Registration System. We can make payment arrangements for
the registration fee of $165 if necessary. Please contact Katie or Rachael with
questions!

| F ebruary Cdlendar
Valentine’s Celebrations: February 10th and 11th

| President’s Day: February 17th NO SCHOOL
| Chapel Time With Ms. Lindsay: Februdry 2lith, 26th & 27th

Parent/Teacher Conferences: February 12th-1lth NO S‘CHOOL
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Vdlentine’s Day Celebrations

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on February 10th and 1%th. The children may
bring Valentines for their classmates. Your child’s name should be written on the
card. However, please leave the “to” portion blank. Teachers will be reaching out with
more information soon!

Preschool Spirit Wear Sale

We will open our spirit wear store one more time this year from
February 18th-March 2rd for another chance to purchase Preschool gear. We will
have a few new items fool More information coming soon with the new link. We dre

hoping to have Spirit Days in the spring to show of £ our HUMC Preschool pride!
Stay tuned!

| Don’t Forget to follow us on
D\ N Facebook and Instagram!

hilliardumcpreschool




